Patient Group Meeting 15th March 2012 at Felmores Surgery

Attended by: Maria Mampilly

                       Dr Olatigbe

                       Carole Cater

                       Jean Clark (Felmores Patient)

                       Gloria Allen (Felmores Patient)

                       Simon Breedon (Felmores Patient

                       Sastrisha Mohammed (Laindon Patient)

Meeting to discuss outcome of previous meeting held 2nd February 2012

Parking
SB. Spoke to Highways, Essex County Council and Basildon Council regarding the re-painting of the white lines in car park and signs for limited parking.
Was informed that all correspondence regarding the white lines had to be sent via email

SB agreed to do
No money available for limited parking signs for car park.
Patient Questionnaire
All patients were given the questionnaire for 2 weeks. 

No significant complaints recorded.
All agreed nothing else to be added to next questionnaire.

Laindon Surgery.

MM. To re-apply for loft conversion for Laindon Surgery in April and to enquire if back garden could be converted into a car park.

Area Meeting

SB. To attend area meeting to be held on 20th March 2012 

SB. Aware of all issues to be discussed

Next meeting to be held at Laindon Surgery on 17th May 2012 at 2pm.

All agreed to attend
